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 Hello everyone 

Thank you to everyone for another brilliant week of working hard and showing 
resilience during this challenging time. I’m really looking forward to returning to 
school on Monday and seeing everyone. 

We were pleased to welcome back Year 4 this week and look forward to having 
Lavender back on Monday and reopening More 4 Kids. 

Unfortunately Year 3 are now self isolating until 8th December, the children have 
settled really well into the home learning with a daily zoom at 10am. Well done to 
all the parents that have made this happen - I loved joining them.  

Take a look below for updates on what the classes have been doing this week and 
how you can help your child’s learning at home. 

As we’ve heard this week, Bristol will be placed under tier 3 restrictions starting 
from Thursday 3 December. Please check the latest guidance about keeping safe. 
More information from the council 
about keeping safe in schools is on 
the school website here.  

Stay safe, Sue Ramsay, 
Headteacher. 

Year 1:  Orlando and Abdullah   

Year 2:  Eqlas and Darcy 

Year 3:  Samuel and Suber 

Year 4:  Halimo and Mahamed     

Year 5:  Angel and Summeya 

Year 6:  Muaad and Yonis 

Will be open again on Monday and look forward to seeing 

you all again. We are having problems with our online 

booking system. If you would like to book a place, please 

visit the office or email hannahmorep@bristol-schools.uk. 

We have limited spaces so please wait for confirmation. 

https://www.hannahmore.org.uk/our-school/coronavirus
mailto:hannahmorep@bristol-schools.uk?subject=M4K%20booking


On Monday we’ll have a visit from Bristol Horn Youth Concern 

who will be in the playground (following social distancing rules) 

to give advice about staying safe with Coronavirus. If you have 

any concerns or questions about Coronavirus, please don’t 

hesitate to speak with them.  We’ve updated the Coronavirus 

guidance on our website, with versions available in different 

languages - www.hannahmore.org.uk/our-school/coronavirus 

 

Contact us 

https://www.hannahmore.org.uk/our-school/coronavirus


Year 3 have done a brilliant job at settling into 

home learning this week. In English and enquiry 

they looked at tectonic plates and earthquakes 

and built their own house to withstand an 

earthquake. As mathematicians they practised 

their 3 times table.  Please help at home by 

learning the 3 and 4 times tables. 

Encourage your child to read every day in 

a fluent voice. 

This week we’ve done lots of performance 

practice and it’s already looking fantastic. 

As artists we thought about textures to 

add to our building and as writers we 

became journalists writing about a 

runaway orphan. The children also tried 

really hard during their tests. Please help 

your child practise their lines for the 

performance. We don’t want to be using 

scripts next week! 

The children are back in school now and 

we have loved seeing their happy faces! 

As mathematicians, we multiplied by 10 

and 100. As authors we finished ‘Fantastic 

Mr Fox’ which we really enjoyed! We 

invented our own stories with all our own 

ideas.  As part of ‘Acts of Kindness Week’ 

we made flowers for our partner class in 

Year 2!  You can help at home by 

practising times tables with you child. 

We worked so hard this week! We wrote a 

diary as a character from our class book - it 

was challenging but we all did our best. Our 

Year 1 adults are very proud. In maths we 

learnt to ‘find the difference’. You can help at 

home by reading daily with your child and 

helping them to learn their tricky words. 

Compare the numbers and use the words 

‘more than’ and ‘less than’. 

Kestrel and Eagle have learnt totally different things this week! Kestrel learnt to use factors 
and multiples in maths and explored semi-colons and explanation texts in English. Eagle 
learnt to use and compare fractions in maths and began preparing to write a non-

chronological report in English. Help at home by asking your child to show you how 
to find all the factor pairs of any number. 

This week we ordered pictures from ‘The 
Gingerbread Man’ and followed clues to 
find out where he was hiding. In phonics 
we learnt some new sounds. As 
mathematicians we learnt about numbers 4 
and 5 and enjoyed being ‘4 detectives’ in 
our ‘Forest explore’ session on the 
field!  Please help at home by being 
number detectives. Find groups of 4 and 5 
objects and send us a photo on Tapestry! 

This week’s learning ... 

Year 2 worked really hard this week on their 

maths and reading assessments! Teachers 

are very impressed with their concentration 

skills and perseverance. They learnt about 

the GWR and how people felt about it being 

built.  Help at home by practising your 

sounds and reading every night. Practise 
counting forwards and backwards to 100. 
Practise simple number bonds to 10.  



Thank you to all of you 

who have entered out 

Christmas Card 

Competition! We’ve 

loved seeing your 

creative designs, we’ll be 

announcing the winner 

next week. 

Food Boxes 
Everyone is very welcome to request a food box 

from school. Friends of Hannah More will provide 

these on Tuesdays throughout December. Fill out a 

form from the school office before Friday each week 

to book a box for the following Tuesday. We will 

then text you.  We have a limited number of boxes 

but will do our best to meet demand! Friends are 

very grateful to the Co-op Covid Fund,  Quartet 

Community Foundation and FareShare for their 

essential support at this time! 


